Memorandum of Understanding Between Kent School District And Kent Education Association Assistance with SPED students during planning time

This Memorandum of understanding is between the Kent School District (District) and Kent Education Association (Association) regarding teachers providing support to Special Education Students during their planning time in classrooms that are not their own due to a staffing shortage. The District and Association agree:

When a special education teacher supports a special education student in a classroom during their planning time due to a staff shortage or if directed to support a student during their planning time, they may submit a timesheet for this time and it will be paid at per diem, rather than cert hourly rate. Special Education teachers who have provided this support during their planning time and have already been paid at cert hourly rate, will be eligible for payment of the difference back to the start of the 2023-2024 school year.

This MOU is non-precedent setting and expires on the last student day of the 2023-2024 school year.

For Kent Education Association

For Kent School District

Tim Martin, President

10 30 /:

Israel Vela 10/30/23
Israel Vela Date

Superintendent